
 
 
 

NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE 
  
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  
OF THE COCHISE COUNTY COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
 
Notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board of the Cochise County 
Community College District and to the general public that the Governing Board meeting 
originally scheduled for Tuesday, March 12, 2013, at 6:00 p.m. in the Horace Steele 
Conference Room, Sierra Vista campus, 901 N. Colombo Avenue, Sierra Vista, AZ  
85635, has been changed to Tuesday, March 19, 2013 (no change in time or location). 
 
 
 
 

GOVERNING BOARD OF COCHISE COLLEGE 

I, Loretta Mountjoy, certify that this change notice of the public meeting was posted on the 
8th day of March 2013, at 4:30 p.m. o'clock. 

 
 
 

 

 Loretta Mountjoy 
 Loretta Mountjoy  
 Executive Administrative Assistant 
 Office of the President 
 

 


